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Northern Star Resources Limited (ASX: NST) provides an update on the Company’s Pogo Operation in Alaska, USA.  

Gold production at Pogo is currently halted while repairs are underway on the ball mill motor. 

Towards the end of a routine mill shutdown that commenced last week, the team discovered damage to the ball 
mill motor which tripped during restart.  

At this stage, the Company expects repair work to the ball mill motor to take up to six weeks. Cost management 
initiatives have been introduced and team efforts have been prioritised towards the mill repair so that gold 
production at Pogo can safely resume as soon as possible. 

As a result of this unplanned motor repair, Pogo production is likely impacted by 20,000-40,000oz in FY23. 

Northern Star’s FY23 Group production guidance remains unchanged.  

About Us  

Northern Star is a global gold mining company. Our purpose is to generate superior returns for our shareholders 
while providing positive benefits for our stakeholders through operational effectiveness, exploration and active 
portfolio management.  

Authorised for release to the ASX by Stuart Tonkin, Managing Director & CEO.  
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